
five years of operation. They welcomed the arrangements made • to 
maintain Commonwealth multilateral assistance to Mozambique and 
emphasised the importance of a continuing Commonwealth 
contribution to national reconstruction and democratic 
development in Mozambique. 

Angola 

31. Heads of Government noted that although UNITA had accepted 
the Bicesse Accords and the Abidjan Protocol and had indicated 
that it now recognised the result of the United Nations 
supervised election of September 1992, the war continued with 
untold human suffering and destruction. They deplored the 
continuation of the civil war and called upon UNITA to end 
hostilities and join in the democratic process and to observe all 
the relevant UN Security Council Resolutions on Angola. Heads of 
Government warned that failure on the part of UNITA to comply 
with those Resolutions would justify consideration of further 
sanctions and other measures. 

Cyprus 

32. Recalling the position they had adopted at Harare, Heads of 
Government reiterated their support for the independence, 
sovereignty, territorial integrity, unity and non-aligned status 
of the Republic of Cyprus. Noting that the United Nations 
resolutions on Cyprus had not been implemented, theY stressed the 
importance of securing compliance with all the United Nations 
Resolutions on Cyprus and, in particular, Security Council 
ReSolutions 365 (1974) and 550 (1984). In that connection, they 
emphasised the need for the speedy withdrawal from the Republic 
of Cyprus of all Turkish forces and settlers, the return of the 
refugees to their homes in conditions of safety, the restoration 
and respect of the human rights of all Cypriots and the 
accounting for those missing. Expressing grave concern at the 
influx of Turkish settlers, they emphasised that nothing should 
be done which would result in changes in the demographic 
structure of Cyprus. 

33. Having in mind the United Nations Resolutions calling for 
the withdrawal of all foreign forces from the territory of the 
Republic, Heads of Government welcomed the offer of the 
Government of Cyprus that upon the complete withdrawal of such 
forces, it would assume any added cost of a United Nations Force 
in Cyprus until the Cyprus question was resolved. 

34. Heads of Government shared the disappointment of the United 
Nations Secretary-General, as expressed in his latest report to 
the Security Council, regarding recent developments in respect of 
his mission of good offices in Cyprus, including that an 
agreement on the package of confidence-building measures had not 
yet been reached due to the negative attitude of the Turkish 
Cypriot side. They welcomed and fully supported the intention 
expressed by the Secretary-General in his report and the positive 
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